
A water bill increase usually indicates increased usage. First, examine the bill. On the 

left hand side of the bill, you will find a Reading History. Part of the Reading History is 

the usage for the month, as well as previous months. If the usage is higher than what 

it has been in the past, you are using more water, perhaps extra family in the home 

or watering a garden could be the cause of the increase. If circumstances around the 

home have not changed then the next recommended step is to check your toilets.  

Toilets are the most common source of leaks.  

If you need further bill analysis, please call the Revenue Services customer assistance 

line at 580.581.3308. 

 

 


